
 
The West Road School Chess Club will be starting on Wednesday, October 
10th.  No experience is necessary.  3rd – 5th grade boys and girls are all welcome 
to join.  All beginners will be provided with special help and guidance.    
 
If there is a 2-hour delayed start, Chess Club will be cancelled.   
 
We need to know how many students would be interested, so we can plan for 
proper supervision and supplies.   We will also need extra adults who are willing 
to donate their time to help supervise students during Chess Club.  There will be 
no fee for the club.  
 
We need to know from you: 
 Would you be interested in attending the club? 
 Would you be able to get to school at 8:00 on Wednesday mornings? 
 Would you have a parent/guardian possibly interested in helping out? 
 
Please complete the form below and return to the office by Friday, October 5th.   
The first session of the club plans to run from Wednesday, October 10th through 
Wednesday, December 19th.  We can not accommodate supervising any 
students before 8:00.  Please do not drop students at school before this time.  
If there is a delayed opening, Chess Club will be cancelled. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to call Mr. Lewis at 635-9275.   

Thank you. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Name _________________________________    
Grade ____________                          Teacher ____________________ 
 
______ Yes, I would be interested in attending the Chess Club. 
______ Yes, I have an adult who is interested in helping with the Chess Club  

Wednesday mornings from 8:00 – 8:40. 
My parent/guardian’s name is_______________________________________ 

Phone Number where they can be reached_____________________ 

Email address: ___________________________________________ 


